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Information on AstraZeneca Second Dose Interval 

 

Renfrew County and District Health Unit has received confirmation that additional 

AstraZeneca doses have been allocated to our region for people who received a first dose of 

AstraZeneca and will be requiring a second dose at the 12-week interval. 

 

It is important to know that there is a 12-week interval after receiving a first dose of 

AstraZeneca, before a second dose of any of the available vaccines can be administered. 

This applies not only to a second dose of AstraZeneca, but equally if you choose to have an 

mRNA vaccine (Pfizer and Moderna) for your second dose. 

 

Most of the first doses of AstraZeneca in Renfrew County and District were administered the 

second week of April to the third week of April. This means that the scheduling of the second 

dose for most people will be mid-July. 

 

Later this week, residents who received AstraZeneca in primary care led clinics will receive an 

email notifying them of their appointment date and time for their second dose. The email will 

also include an option to identify if you would like to receive an mRNA vaccine for your 

second dose.  

 

In the meantime, we ask you to be patient and not book an appointment on your own at an 

earlier date. This will not be allowed, and individuals will be turned away at the door to ensure 

that there has been the required 12-week interval between doses.  

 

If you have already booked an appointment for an earlier date, please cancel it as soon as 

possible by selecting cancel in your email confirmation. This is important so that others trying to 

get in for a first or second dose can use those spots. 

 

If you believe you are eligible for a shortened dose interval of AstraZeneca review the COVID-

19 Vaccine Series Second Dose Eligibility Quick Reference. For more information on dosing 

intervals, please visit the following resource: COVID-19 vaccines: getting your second dose.  

 

For more information, visit RCDHU’s website at https://www.rcdhu.com/novel-coronavirus-

covid-19-2/ or call 613-732-3629 or 1-800-267-1097.  
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https://www.health.gov.on.ca/en/pro/programs/publichealth/coronavirus/docs/vaccine/COVID-19_vaccine_series_quick_ref_chart.pdf
https://www.health.gov.on.ca/en/pro/programs/publichealth/coronavirus/docs/vaccine/COVID-19_vaccine_series_quick_ref_chart.pdf
https://covid-19.ontario.ca/covid-19-vaccines-getting-your-second-dose
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